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Paul Foley

From: Colin Young [mvcolin@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, September 08, 2014 8:54 AM
To: Georgiana Greenough
Cc: Jayne Lead; Paul Foley
Subject: Wavelengths Village

Hi Georgiana, 

I am writing on behalf of Jayne Leaf, owner of property located at 223 Upper Main St. Edgartown to officially 
request consideration by all necessary boards for a modification to the original special permit for the 
construction of a mixed use building. 

After careful consideration we have decided that commercial space does not meet the needs of our community 
and we would like to be a part of the solution to the housing shortage by adding two residential units in place of 
the commercial space. 
 
The original plan called for commercial use on the first and second floor and residential on the third floor. We 
are proposing to (modify) the plan so that the second floor will be residential consisting of two 2 bedroom, 1.5 
bath units. This modification will not effect the exterior of the building in any way nor will require any change 
in any way to anything other than the second floor layout and use.  

Please kindly review our request and guide us to the next board we must appear in front of to continue this 
process as required by the Town of Edgartown. Thank you for your help in this matter 

Kind regards 

Colin A. Young 

Project Manager 
Wavelengths Village 
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